
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 

 

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH: Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM: Jonathan Taylor, Economic Development Manager 

DATE: June 24th, 2019 

 

SUBJECT: 
Tualatin Urban Renewal Education Series Part II. Discussion on the fundamentals of Urban Renewal, the 
history and projects of the Tualatin Development Commission and Tualatin’s URA Districts, and future goals 
and plans. 

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 

The Tualatin Urban Renewal Education Series will provide the Tualatin Development Commission (the City 
Council) a three-part series that focuses on 1.) Urban Renewal 101 - The Basics, 2.) The Tualatin 
Development Commission and Districts, and 3.) Needs of and Goals for Tualatin. Led by our consultant, 
Elaine Howard, Part 2 will focus on the Tualatin Development Commission, Tualatin's two-districts, and 
current holdings and assets. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

Attachment A - URA 101 Session 2 PowerPoint 


